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SYNOPSIS 
 
(From AAIB Report) 
 
The aircraft struck a marker board whilst taxiing after landing. The marker board, which indicated the hold position 
for the displaced threshold of Runway 19, was correctly positioned and properly notified to aerodrome users. The 
pilot acknowledged that his lookout from the rear cockpit of the tailwheel aircraft had been inadequate. However, 
the investigation also revealed that communication between the aerodrome authority and the home-based flying 
organisations was not fully effective and a recommendation has been made for the establishment of regular formal 
meetings. 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The one Safety Recommendation, made by the AAIB following their investigation, is reproduced overleaf / below, 
together with the CAA’s response. 
 
Recommendation 2006-44 
 
It is recommended that Redhill Aerodrome Ltd establishes a programme of regular formal meetings with flying 
organisations based at the aerodrome to discuss and monitor operating procedures. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This Recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 
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This publication provides the initial CAA response to each Safety Recommendation made by the Air Accidents Investigation Branch, Department of Transport.
 It is published 

by the Safety Investigation and Data Department, Safety Regulation Group, Civil Aviation Authority, Aviation House, Gatwick Airport South, West Sussex, RH6 0YR.  
Tel: 01293 573220  Fax:  01293 573972  Telex:  878753.
The current status and the final responses to all Safety Recommendations are contained in an annual AAIB report entitled AIR ACCIDENTS INVESTIGATION 
BRANCH (AAIB) SAFETY RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESPONSES.

 
Status 'CLOSED' or 'OPEN' indicates completion or not of all actions judged appropriate by the CAA in response to the Recommendation.
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